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Comments: Please stop the Purgatory ski area expansion. The wildlife habitat, especially that of the lynx,is
priceless. Financial gain does not justify lynx habitat destruction.

Also, the East Hermosa Creek watershed, with its reviving cutthroat trout population, cannot afford further
development. The cost to wildlife is too high. People from all over vist our area to enjoy its beauty. Wildlife habitat
is critical to the continued enjoyment of this area.

The San Juan National Forest must insist on a detailed analysis of climate change consequences by all projects
proposed on our national forest, including ski area expansions.

Please help our wildlife and our wild lands.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Estes



